Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

11/23/20

A true recor recorded:

Present were: U

Marc Bernier
Deb Marquis
6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

» Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

Other Business:

The Fire Chief and Road Commissioner came to the meeting, we were all discussing the new roof on the salt
shed, they did a very nice job. Deb, Selectman mentioned there is a piece that came in broken, the new piece
has been ordered and they will install it as soon as it arrives. Also talked about next Spring putting drainage
around the building at least on one side. Jr., Road Commissioner mention that they would have to be
careful not to dig too deep due to ledge all in that area.

The Selectman and the Fire /Chief talked about Lisbon Ambulance Service and that they will be renewing
their lease this year. Mark, Selectman mentioned that he had received the information from Lisbon on the
pricing for three years, it went up significantly from the previous Contract. The Town may be looking into
some other options to save on the cost.

Jr., Road Commissioner talked about Dead River Rd., and the water being very high in the bog area, he feels
there is some beaver dams, but due to the height of the water now ,unless getting in a boat, would not be
able to locate them. He is keeping a close eye on the situation due to all the rain we received today.

Deb, Selectman brought Marc, chair up to speed about some of the challenges she is having with getting the
systems all changed over and how it is proceeding.

Adjournment at 7:10pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote was unanimous and
meeting adjourned.



